
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 22, 2022 
 
 
Dear Member Jurisdictions,  
  
IFTA, Inc., continues to stay abreast through various news articles about 
proposed legislation that may provide a “tax holiday” or pause on the 
collection of the motor fuel taxes by various jurisdictions.  
  
Depending on what your jurisdiction may be proposing, this could affect 
the IFTA tax returns. We post the tax rates for all jurisdictions on our 
website and have established deadlines in which jurisdictions are 
required to upload their tax rates for that quarter. Jurisdictions rely on 
this information by a certain date to have time to program all tax rates 
into their IFTA return system.  
  
Over the course of the last couple of weeks, I have had conversations 
with a few jurisdictions that have contacted me before implementing any 
“tax holiday” to talk about the effect on IFTA, Inc. and the best way to 
proceed so that IFTA, Inc. and all our member jurisdictions have time to 
program any changes to tax rates into the system. However, there 
appears to be other jurisdictions that have or are getting ready to 
implement changes to the tax rates that may or may not be possible 
given the time constraints and other restrictions in programming multiple 
tax rates.  
  
IFTA, Inc. encourages all jurisdictions who are contemplating a tax 
holiday or pause in the collection of motor fuel taxes for a certain period 
of time to reach out to me before implementing any changes so that we 
can ensure that the proposed changes can be implemented accurately, 
timely and efficiently.  Signature:  

 
 
Carmen, Martorana Jr, CPA, MST 
Executive Director, IFTA, Inc.  
cmartorana@iftach.org 
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